
 
 

Desalination Task Force 
Regular Meeting  

 

7:00 p.m. – Wednesday, August 21, 2013 
 

City of Santa Cruz Water Department Conference Room 
212 Locust Street, Suite A, Santa Cruz CA  95060 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that due to a lack of business the regular meeting of the  
City of Santa Cruz/Soquel Creek Water District Desalination Task Force has been 
cancelled from August 21, 2013 at the hour of 7:00 p.m., until the next regular meeting on 
September 18, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. in the Police Department Community Room, 155 Center 
Street, Santa Cruz, California.   
 
 
Dated:  August 12, 2013 
 


